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Nobles, 
 
As many of you know, I have been a Shriner since 2007. As I ended my 
second year as Master of the Lodge, I decided to get more involved with 
the other organizations Freemasonry had to offer. As a result, I was 
offered the position of Secretary of the Orange Belt Shrine Club 

following the great Lee Fogle. Honestly, I had no idea what I was doing because I had 
not participated much at the Shrine.   
 
In February, Kamri and I had to opportunity to attend the Potentate’s Gala; this 
being my first real Shrine event I was not sure what to expect. Nobles came from all 
over California to enjoy the food, entertainment, and fellowship. What an exciting 
time!  
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I had the opportunity to meet both past and present leaders of this organization. I 
used this as an opportunity to learn how the organization functions, understand the 
responsibilities of the Divan, how they promoted to those positions, learned more 
about encouraging masons to be interested in the Shine, and also learned what is 
expected of our Shrine Club. Overall, it was a great experience and I am thankful to 
those Nobles who answered my questions. This night reaffirmed why I became a 
Shriner.   
 
As a reminder the Orange Belt POV was cancelled due to unforeseen circumstances. 
Also, there is a Hillbilly Degree in San Fernando on March 26. 
                             
 
 See you at the next meeting, 
                       

         Dustin Murphy 
             Secretary 
 
 
 
 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

IF YOU WILL ACCEPT THIS BULLETIN BY EMAIL, PLEASE EMAIL ME AT DustinPM32@gmail.com , 

SO I CAN PUT YOU ON OUR E-MAILER. www.hinoble.org 
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